

Lutton St Nicholas Primary Academy Marriots Gate, Lutton, Spalding, Lincs, PE12 9HN Headteacher: Mr. J Perrin

Friday 19th September 2025

Harvest Festival Assembly Invitation - Tuesday 7th October 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are delighted to invite you to our Harvest Festival Assembly taking place at Lutton St Nicholas Church on Tuesday 7th October, from 1:45pm to 2:45pm. Following the assembly, pupils will be escorted back to school in time to collect their home items and so normal dismissal time may differ slightly.

During the assembly, the children will be sharing some of the wonderful work they have completed to celebrate the harvest season. They have also been busy rehearsing our harvest song, Harvest Samba, which we look forward to performing for you.

As part of our celebration, we are kindly asking families to contribute to our harvest collection. We welcome donations of essential non-perishable food items, such as:

- Tinned food
- Pasta
- Rice
- Long-life milk
- Cereals

Donations will be accepted from **Monday 22nd September until Monday 6th October.** After this, the school will transport all collected items to the church, where they will be used to support those in need within our local community.

We hope you will be able to join us for this special event. Thank you for your continued support and generosity.

Kind regards,

Mr J Perrin